HAPPY FALL!
We are about to end this first nine-weeks--all grades are
due by next Friday, October 8th.

For this week, we have taken our Unit 3 vocabulary quiz,
worked on dialectical journals, and will be taking our
Checkpoint Test this Friday and finish on Monday--if
needed.

Unit 4 Vocabulary Quiz will be administered to the classes
next Tuesday. Please have your child go in to Google
Classroom each evening to study the vocabulary.

Thank you all!
Mrs. Brackner, M.Ed



